
Opening of Club House. 

 

Following government guidelines, we are pleased to announce the club will be  

open from 

4th July  

Entrance will be by the Main Entrance and exit through Conservatory Doors. 

Initially, there will be a limited food menu. 

The Club House toilets and changing rooms will remain closed. 

The toilets by the Marquee will be open. 


